The City of Reidsville originally reported that there would be a meeting to
consider on premise consumption for Naomi’s tighthouse at 117 Church
Street on September 16™, 2024. This meeting will be rescheduled to be placed
on the City Council agenda for consideration during the September ot regular
City Council meeting. The public hearing will be held as scheduled for
Thursday August 29, 2024. Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.



